
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Still to come this Month! 
 

Book Week Dress up Day  ----------------22 

OT information evening 6:30pm  -------31 
 

We are excited to announce that from the 21st August we will become Hatchlings Early 
Learning Centre.  

You will continue to see the same amazing team of caring and dedicated Educators looking 
after you when you arrive alongside some small changes like new signage, uniforms, and 

accounting systems. We will work alongside our families to implement any changes 
together along the way.  

We look forward to continuing the learning journey with you and you children throughout 
the most important years of their life.  

 
 

Service Philosophy 

Hatchlings Early Learning Centre will continue to support and hold a philosophy based 

upon a sound Christian ethos which underpins our commitment to providing a loving, 

nurturing and caring environment for all children, their families and the educators. 

 
 

Under New Management 21st August 

Please continue to contact at the centre on  
Ph: 07 54993466 or email us at 

caboolture@hatchlingsearlylearningcentrecaboolture.com.au 

mailto:caboolture@hatchlingsearlylearningcentrecaboolture.com.au

